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W.J. Maloney Plumbing Adds to Public Sector Work  

With Another Phoenix Sky Harbor Project 

 

(PHOENIX – July 13, 2015) W.J. Maloney Plumbing has been selected to provide 

plumbing contracting services for Component I of the $590 million renovation of 

Terminal 3 at Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport. 

The three-stage renovation project is expected to be completed in 2020.  

Component I includes a major renovation of the Terminal 3 Processor building, including 

the mezzanine, passenger, service and street levels.  The south and north concourses of 

the terminal will be renovated in Components II and III.  

W.J. Maloney Plumbing is providing design-assist plumbing services, with 

HuntAustin, a joint venture, serving as the general contractor for the overall project.  

“Having worked on the recent PHX Sky Train project at the airport, our team has 

great familiarity with the airport and the terminal modernization project, which will 

provide an enhanced customer experience and create a more efficient terminal for 

passengers,” said  Kathryn “Kitty” Maloney-Langmade, president of W.J. Maloney 

Plumbing. “We have a solid history of adding value to public works projects and this 

airport assignment will be no different.” 

Since 1964, W.J. Maloney Plumbing has been a leading plumbing contractor in 

the greater metropolitan Phoenix area.  Working with many of the largest general 

contractors, the company has provided exemplary design build plumbing, from tenant 

improvement to complex multi-story projects that include many of the most prominent 

buildings throughout the state.   



In addition to the PHX Sky Train Project at Sky Harbor International Airport, 

W.J. Maloney Plumbing’s public projects include Sloan Park, the spring training home of 

the Chicago Cubs in Mesa, a major solar thermal project at the University of Arizona in 

Tucson, the Mariposa Land Port of Entry expansion near Nogales and numerous schools 

throughout the Valley. 

Other recent projects for W.J. Maloney Plumbing include the historic 13-story 

Monroe Hilton Garden Inn, Phases I, II, III and IV of CityScape in downtown Phoenix,  

the Hayden Ferry Lakeside project in Tempe and a broad scope of work in the medical 

and healthcare sector, including:  Copper Springs Hospital in Avondale, the Orthopedic 

and Spine Inpatient Surgical (OASIS) Hospital in Phoenix,  the Veteran’s 

Administration’s Southeast Healthcare Clinic in Gilbert, St. Joseph’s Westgate Medical 

Center in Glendale, the Muhammad Ali Parkinson Center and Movement Disorders 

Clinic at St. Joseph’s Barrow Neurological Institute in Phoenix and  La Loma Village 

assisted living complex in Litchfield Park. 

W.J. Maloney Plumbing also provides extensive commercial and residential 

service, maintenance and repair, and is Small Business Enterprise (SBE) and 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) certified.  For more information, call (602) 

944-5516 or visit www.wjmaloney.com. 

http://www.wjmaloney.com/

